
Friday Blast 10/12/18 
 
Office Hours – Thank you for participating in our first night of Office Hours. Since this is a new approach 
to parent/teacher conferences, we would like your feedback. Please take 2-3 minutes to take this 
SURVEY, even if you did not attend, to help us improve in the future. (If you are unable to access the 
survey, please try opening it in Google Chrome). Thank you in advance, as we greatly value your 
feedback! 
 
Cold Weather – Winter seems to have made an early appearance this year! Students WILL be going 
outside at lunchtime unless the temperature dips below 20 degrees. That is true, even if it is snowing or 
raining lightly. Please make sure your students are prepared for the weather!  
·       Mornings – If the temperature is below 20 degrees in the mornings (before school), then we will 
hang a BLUE FLAG on the railing out front, indicating that students are allowed to wait inside the lobby 
for school to start.  
 
 

We are excited to introduce a new student recognition program called Bobcats of the 
Week!  Teachers and staff members will nominate 2 students weekly from each grade. 
Students will be nominated based on consistent or exceptional R.O.A.R. (Respectful, Optimistic, 
Accountable, Responsible) behavior. The following students have been chosen for this week: 

GRADE 6 
Addyson Rhodes for being Responsible 

Aubrey Sugg for being Optimistic 
GRADE 7 

Hayden Sauer for being Responsible 
Oziel (Martin) Zaragoza for being Accountable 

GRADE 8 
Adrian Blazejczyk for being Respectful 
Torin Chevalier for being Respectful 

CONGRATULATIONS Bobcats!  Keep up the good work! 
 

We have an unbelievable amount of lost and found items that have not been claimed. If 
your student has lost anything, please have them (or you!) check the tables in the main 
entrance hallway.  

 
 
FYI – Just a reminder, you can go into your Jeffco Connect account and choose 
how you receive information from Bell. You can choose to receive phone calls, 

texts, emails, or all three. Just go to “Edit User Information” and check the boxes 
with your preferences.  
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUnnLwHm23QocRzyAo8srl_pEfXEDL3_t83Ss2nWTE_zVyyQ/viewform

